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Water Reclamation Facility                                         

 We are continuing to work out the fine details of the agreement with Fire 

Mountain Farms on the removal of biosolids from the old facultative 

lagoon.  It’s looking like we will be able to reduce the cost for this portion 

of the planned WRF improvements.       

 The slab for the new reclaimed water filter is scheduled to be poured this 

week. 

 SWD personnel are still battling with the inflow meter chart recorder at the 

plant. 

 The Raptor is back on line suffering no major damage from the frost.      

 

Meter Setters               

 Scott will be installing setters in Divisions 7, 11, 17, and assorted missed 

residences. 

Water Consumption Metering Results    

 Readings from our water meters on occupied single family residential lots 

in SunLand for the last 3o days averaged 150 gallons per day.  The average 



daily consumption, based on an annual average per connection, is 196 

gallons.  

   The SG&CC facility has averaged 457 gallons per day over the last 30 days, 

compared to a historical average daily consumption of 1014 gallons. 

Other 

 Water production, expected to be down compared to last year, was 

in fact down in 2013. In 2012 we pumped 87,432,000 gallons and in 

2013 we pumped 80,568,000 gallons.     

 SWD will be scheduling visits this spring with water meter and 

metering technology venders.     

 Discovered there are twenty-five group A water systems in Clallam 

County serving less than a thousand connections.  This information 

can be found under the WS DOH Main Page under “Access Sentry 

Internet.”  


